
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

July 31, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Dippell 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Ms. Dippell: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the 
Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on July 31, 2023: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 2nd Revised Sheet No. 157.1 1st Revised Sheet No. 157.1 
 5th Revised Sheet No. 160 4th Revised Sheet No. 160 
 6th Revised Sheet No. 160.1 5th Revised Sheet No. 160.1 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 160.3 3rd Revised Sheet No. 160.3 

 
This tariff sheets are being issued July 31, 2023 to become effective on and after August 30, 2023.   
 
The purpose of the proposed tariff revisions are to modify the %FPL income eligibility and breakpoints for the 
Keeping Current program, increase the Keeping Cool Bill Credits for non-seniors, and in some circumstances, 
make account credits available to Rehousing participants. 
 
The tariff sheets were provided to Missouri Public Service Commission Staff prior to filing.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Jennifer S. Moore 
 
Jennifer S. Moore 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
 


